03-26-2014 Minutes

Tuesday, March 18, 2014
10:37 AM

McDonald County Commission—Minutes

March 26, 2014

Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner

Barbara Williams- County Clerk

General Business
Eastern Commissioner, Bunch was away at a HSTCC/HSTCDC meaeting.

Larry Brooks called Commission with concerns on the new entrance from McNelly Rd. onto KK
Highway. Mr. Brooks was concerned about the site distance being to short. Commission assured
Mr. Brooks the entrance was going to be better. Commission consulted with MoDot and were
informed that if it was not an improvement, a permit would be denied.

General business was continued for the remainder of the day,

ADJOURN

Commission will reconvene on March 31st 2014
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